THIS PETITION WAS SIGNED BY 62 INDIVIDUALS.

THIS PETITION IS AVAILABLE FOR VIEWING IN THE CLERK'S OFFICE

PETITION

WHEREAS, We the tenants of 395 Mohawk Road East are concerned for our safety at the south-east corner crosswalk and stop light at the intersection of Mohawk Road East and Mall Road. Many seniors have almost been hit by cars whose drivers don't look both ways at the red light, and who have no respect for pedestrians who are crossing with the light.

We the undersigned, petition the Hamilton Police Services Board as follows:

- A) Ticket drivers of cars who turn right without looking
- B) Install a "No right turn on red" sign at the intersection of Mall Road and Mohawk Road East.